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Dear Editor, 

We are pleased to resubmit to the attention of the editorial board of World Journal of 

Gastroenterology, the manuscript entitled “Liver pathology in Covid-19 related death 

and the leading role of autopsy in the pandemic” by Martina Zanon,, Margherita 

Neri, Stefano Pizzolitto, Davide Radaelli, Monica Concato, Michela Peruch, Stefano 

D’Errico. 

 

We thank the reviewers for the precious and kind suggestions. We performed all the 

requested changes. The manuscript has been modified, the discussion improved and the 

language edited from English mother tongue. 

 

We hope to have accomplished to the Editorial requests. 

We certify that the paper is prepared according to the “Author Guidelines”. 

The authors declare that the manuscript, or part of it, has neither been published nor is 

currently under consideration for publication by any other journal. 

The submitting author declare that the co-authors have read the manuscript and 

approved its submission to World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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